
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_343_21 
 

You asked:  
   

Please provide a copy of the Board policy relating to electroconvulsive therapy 
(ECT). 

  

Our response: 
 

Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board do not currently have an ECT policy 
as we commission all ECT services from Cardiff and Vale University Health Board. 

 
You may therefore wish to redirect your request to Cardiff and Vale University 

Health Board. 
 

Their contact details are provided below:  
CAV_FOI.Requests@wales.nhs.uk 
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